GINGER KRUEGER

March 6, 2000

William Bogaard, Mayor City of Pasadena 100 North Garfield Avenue Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Mayor Bogaard,

It is with regret that I submit my resignation from the Arts Commission, effective March 9, 2000.

My tenure on the Commission was, at all times, challenging and interesting. Since I have served, off and on, for six years, I believe it is time for me to move aside and let new leadership play its role. I believe that the Commission is "in good hands" at the present time, and no longer needs my services.

It was a pleasure to serve the City of Pasadena on the Arts Commission. If I may be of help in any other way, please let me know. We have a great city, in which many of us are invested.

Thank you for allowing me the privilege of participating on the Commission.

Sincerely,

Ginger Krueger

Guigu Frueze

p.s. All I hear is great things about the terrific job you are doing.